
Ministry continues to make progress, change, and adopt. This month, I would like to highlight a few 

things that I am working on 

 

• Our faith hour continues to offer different opportunities for children and adults to grow on their 

faith. Everything has been running smoothly, and we are getting ready for advent 

• we are getting ready to host Valentine date night for couples that will take place here at Trinity 

on February 12, 2022, at 6 pm. I want to thank Jessica and the rest of the team for organizing 

this important event 

• we are also getting ready for Christmas services and the advert session. We are looking to host a 

grieving service for individuals who have lost their loved ones on December 19, 2021. 

• We will be hosting a parent meeting on November 14, 2021, at 6 pm for the youth planning to 

attend the youth gathering 2022.  


